
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage One Parent Planner: Summer 2 Week 1 

Dear Parents/Carers 

This term our theme is Amazing Animals 

This week we will be: 

English This week we will be strongly focussing on letter formation to ensure the children 
are now able to form all letters cursively. For those children who have mastered 
this we will work on their joined up writing.  The children will revisit the meaning 
of singular and plural and learn about suffix and prefix.  We will also investigate 
what makes a super sentence! 

Mathematics In Maths we will be working on number bonds to 10 and 20, subtracting from a 1 
or 2 digit number and LOTS of practical problem solving involving length, weight 
and time.  We will also work writing numbers 1 to 20 in words. 

Topic This week we will begin to learn about the life of a significant individual. As our 
topic is Amazing Animals, we thought that there was no one more amazing that Sir 
David Attenborough. 

 

Please support your child by encouraging them to read every night.  It is extremely important to ask 
them lots of questions and ensure they understand the meanings of unfamiliar words. 

This week, lots of your children will have the days of the week as their spellings. Please help them 
to practise these.  

We would also be extremely grateful if you could work on writing numbers 1 to 20 in words with 
your children, the teen numbers are proving particularly challenging. 

 

Please ensure your child has a hat every day. We realise the weather is unpredictable but as the 
children spend play and lunch times in the playground they need to be protected from the sun and 
from overheating.  On sunny days, if they do not have a hat they are restricted to playing in the 
shaded part of the playground only. 

 

Please ensure your child’s uniform and PE kits are clearly labelled. We wasted a lot of time last 
term trying to sort out misplaced clothing and noticed that lots of it was not named. Thank you! 

 

Best wishes, 

 

The KS1 Team 


